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September 21, 2020 

 

RE: School Nutrition Lunch Program 

 

Dear Allamuchy Families and Community, 

 

We have been notified by Maschio’s Food Service, Inc. that the United States Department of 

Agriculture will now allow schools to offer free meals to ALL children aged 18 and under at no 

charge to minimize the continued challenges of meal service during COVID-19. The offer of free 

meals for ALL children aged 18 and under will be available until December 31, 2020, or as long as 

the USDA can fund the program.  

 

Every student is eligible for one meal per day whether they are in-person or remote learning. 

Maschio’s Food Service will prepare grab-and-go style lunch meals each day.  

 

Lunches will be prepared and distributed to students in several ways, based on the day(s) the lunch is 

ordered. 

• If students are in person, the lunch will be distributed to them to take home. 

• If the student is virtual, the lunch will be delivered to the address on record with the 

Allamuchy Township School District. 

NOTE – We may distribute and/or deliver more than one lunch on a particular day, based on 

the day the lunch was ordered.  

Should your family be interested in receiving lunch at no cost to you, please fill out the Daily Lunch 

Form, which can accessed by Clicking Here and following the instructions. 

 

This program is set to expire in December or sooner if funding runs out. Please fill out the 

“Free and Reduced Lunch Application” by Clicking Here, if you feel that you may be eligible for the 

program year-round.  

 

We thank our cafeteria partner Maschio’s for working with us to keep our community fed during 

this challenging time. If you have any questions regarding food service, please contact the 

Allamuchy Township School front office at 908-852-1894 MVS EXT 300 and ATS EXT 100. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn  

Superintendent 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOOLsSSwVCGac83xXncVii-YlAFC1nh9u4Ly3cL_R2ThCVxg/viewform
https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/Page/1715

